ARCO Oil and Gas Company
New Mexico-Arizona District

P.O. Box 1710
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 "
Telephone 505 393 7163

RECEIVED

NOV 09 1981

November 6, 1981 O.C.D
ARTESIA, GFFICE

New Mexico 0Oil Comnservation Division
Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dear Sir:

o
ARCO 0il and Gas Company would like to notify you of a
Four Point test on the Exxon "A" State No. 1, Unit H,
Section 16, T-18-S, R-28-E. The test will start at
8:30 A.M. on November 19, 1981.

In compliance with Rule 401, the Four Point test is to
be run within 60 days after the pipeline connection.

Very truly yours,

//4//;71«7 <€ C}A(!LV,

J. D. Cogburn
Sr. Engineering Technician

JDC:jc

ARCO Oil and Gas Company is a Division of AtlanticRichfieidCompany



